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 National Writing Centers Association
 Membership Form

 The Assembly:
 The National Writing Centers Association, an NCTE Assembly, was founded in
 1 983 to foster communication among writing centers and to provide a forum for
 concerns. Comprising directors and staffs of writing centers at universities, two-year
 colleges, and public schools, the NWCA is governed by an Executive Board that
 includes representatives from the regional writing center organizations.

 Publications:

 The assembly sponsors two publications. The Writing Lab Newsletter , edited by
 Muriel Harris at Purdue, provides a monthly forum for writing center concerns
 during the academic year. The Writing Center Journal, edited by David Healy of the
 University of Minnesota, offers in its two issues per year longer articles on writing
 center theory and research.

 Awards:

 NWCA offers the following awards: (1) an award to recognize individuals who have
 made significant contributions to writing centers, and (2) awards to recognize
 outstanding publications on writing centers. In addition, small grants are available
 to graduate students whose research focuses on writing centers. NWCA also
 supports regional association conferences with speaker grants.

 Meeting:
 The NWCA meets twice a year, once during NCTE and once during CCCC. At the
 November convention, NWCA sponsors a day-long workshop; at CCCC in March,
 the assembly sponsors a special interest session, along with an exchange of writing
 center materials. The Executive Board meetings at these conferences are open to the
 membership.

 Name:

 Preferred Mailing Address:

 New Member:

 Writing Lab Newsletter

 Send checks made out to NWCA to Alan Jackson, Dekalb College, 2101 Womack
 Road, Dunwoody, Georgia 30338. Phone: 404-551-3207. NWCA cannot send
 out invoices nor process purchase orders.

International Writing Centers Association , Purdue University Press
 are collaborating with JSTOR to digitize, preserve and extend access to

The Writing Center Journal
www.jstor.org

https://www.jstor.org


 National Writing Centers Association
 An NOTE Assembly

 Officers

 Byron Stay (1996)
 President

 Mount St. Mary's College

 Christina Murphy (1996)
 First Vice President

 Texas Christian University

 Joan Mullin (1998)
 Second Vice President

 University of Toledo

 Alan Jackson (1997)
 Executive Secretary
 DeKalb College

 Ray Wallace (1995)
 Past President

 Northwestern State University

 Members of the NWCA Executive Board

 Kirsten Benson (1995)
 Southeastern Representative
 University of Tennessee

 Barry Brunetti (1996)
 Community College Representative
 Gulf Coast Community College

 Irene Clark (1994)
 At- large Representative
 University of Southern California

 Al DeCiccio (1994)
 At- large Representative
 Merrimack College

 Pamela Farrell-Childers (1997)
 At-large Representative
 The McCallie School

 Sallyanne Fitzgerald (1994)
 At-large Representative
 Chabot College

 Gretchen Haynes (1996)
 CUNY Representative
 Queensborough CC-CUNY

 Eric Hobson (1996)
 At-large Representative
 St. Louis College of Pharmacy

 John Husband (1997)
 Midwest Representative
 Dodge City Community College

 Gilda Kelsey (1996)
 Mid Atlantic Representative
 University of Delaware

 Joe Law (1997)
 South Central Representative
 Texas Christian University

 Lou Marchesano (1994)
 High School Representative
 Rocky Mountain High School



 Jim McDonald (1997)
 At-large Representative
 University of SW Louisiana

 Anne E. Mullin (1996)
 Rocky Mountain Representative
 Idaho State University

 Bob Murray (1997)
 New England Representative
 Rutgers University

 Editors

 Muriel Harris (ex-officio)
 Writing Lab Newsletter
 Purdue University
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 Cynthia Novak (1996)
 Pacific Coast Representative
 Pepperdine University

 James Upton (1994)
 At-large Representative
 Burlington Community High School

 Dave Healy (ex-officio)
 The Writing Center Journal
 University of Minnesota
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